
LEGACY AWARD CANDIDATE 
CAROLYN REDLIN 

Carolyn Redlin passed away on February 7, 2018 at her sister's home in Severn, 
Md. Carolyn was born in Turtle Creek, PA and raised in Northridge, CA. Her 
career was as an information Systems Executive for several technology and 
health care companies across the U.S. She retired and moved to Venice, FL in 

2009. 

Carolyn was very active in the community and served as a Director of the Venice 

Newcomers Club; a volunteer and supporter of Venice Area Beautification, Inc; 
and as a Downtowner volunteer and Public Director of Venice Main Street. 

During her tenure she worked on the historic preservation of downtown alleys. 
She also served as President of the Venice-Nokomis Women's Club for two 
terms. The Club was founded in 1926 and is the oldest community organization 
in Venice. 

Carolyn served as President of the Venice Area Historical Society from 2016 to 
2017. She was instrumental in finalizing the purchase of the Ringling Circus Train 
Car which is currently being restored and then will be gifted to the Venice 

community for permanent display at the Historic Venice Train Depot. 

She was a member of the Venice Newcomers Club and was Co-chairman of the 

Technology Committee from 2010-2012. As a Board member she was Director 
of Special Events from 2011- 2012. Carolyn was also a supporter and Board 
member of Venice Heritage, Inc from 2014-2015. 
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